
WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU!

YOUR VOICE IS ESSENTIAL 

We Need Your Help:

SHARE YOUR VOICE! 
SCAN THE QR CODE WITH
YOUR PHONE CAMERA TO

TAKE THE SURVEY.

Mount Sinai is moving its
hematology/oncology practice in

Merrick to 2020 Wantagh Avenue in
Wantagh and adding a new infusion
center to the practice that will be

open at this location.

Please take part in our Community
Survey to help us understand the

impact of  these changes in Wantagh
and surrounding communities.  

This survey is confidential.
Survey details:

 Takes only 5-10 minutes to complete.

 Completion of this survey will not
affect your ability to access or receive
healthcare services.

Your Participation Matters  
We are committed to
understanding how these
changes will impact your
community. As we develop these
services your insights and
experiences are very important.

Whether you are a past, current
or future patient, or a concerned
community member, your
perspective is vital. Your
responses to this survey will
contribute to a Health Equity
Impact Assessment.  

Thank you in advance for your
participation! 

This survey will end on May 2, 2024.


